
From: Kathryn Angus
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Coles, Todd
Subject: [External] Committee of the Whole (Working Session) - April 20, 2021
Date: April-19-21 9:54:00 AM

Good morning Mayor Bevilacqua, Regional Councilors, and Council.   

The Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers' Association (KARA) would like to remind you that since
you have withdrawn your support for the Proposed GTA West Corridor  this item should not
be still listed as an objective for the upcoming meeting.

Could you also please let KARA know if this change is to be incorporated into the City of
Vaughan Master Transportation Plan?

Regards    Kathryn Angus, President, KARA  
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